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9 January 2006
Dear European Commission
Many years ago I discovered a cure for mental health problems, which 
I have
never managed to get acknowledged by the Medical Profession in The 
UK,
mainly because it could put them out of a job. The cure, which I term 
the
Kadir-Buxton Method, has been used on a wide variety of mental health
problems. The procedure stuns and resets the brain of the patient, so 
that
the patient returns to a normal condition. The Kadir-Buxton Method is 
done
by making a fist of both hands, and striking both ears of the patient 
at
exactly the same time with the soft part of the inner hand which is 
where
the thumb joins the hand. The procedure is painless and the patient 
regains
consciousness faster the less hard the double blow is struck. With 
practice,
I am able to render the patients unconscious for only thirty seconds. 
Other
individuals have faired even better. There are two exceptions to the 
single
stun that I have found, namely Manic Depression and eating disorders, 
which
are often caused by a trauma in life such as sexual abuse. The memory 
of the
trauma must be dealt with. The patient is asked to remember the 
trauma as
vividly as possible, and the stun technique is then used. The 
procedure of
remembering the trauma and the stun technique must be done three 
times for
the memory to be totally erased. Once the trauma is eradicated, the 
patient
is cured. With rape victims, the Kadir-Buxton Method should be done 



only
twice, so that most of the trauma of the rape is taken away, and yet 
the
victim can still remember the incident for any future court case. 
Similarly,
pedophiles can be made to stop attacking children when the Kadir-
Buxton
Method is used twice, if my method is used three times the pedophile 
can be
so shocked by their previous behavior that they commit suicide.
 I have found that using the Kadir-Buxton Method three times whilst
alcoholics and drug addicts are remembering their love of what they 
are
addicted to as vividly as possible takes away all cravings to carry 
on with
their addiction. You will find that the Kadir-Buxton Method is also
effective against comas and senility, amongst other things. The 
Kadir-Buxton
Method has the side effect of making people feel much younger, which 
is no
bad thing.
 I am hoping that Medical Professionals across Europe will evaluate 
and
bring into use the biggest breakthrough in Medicine since my 
invention
Microsurgery. I am having a hard time getting the Kadir-Buxton Method 
used
in the UK because it would cut down the number of professionals that 
are
needed at present, and of course, cut the amount of expensive drugs 
that
drug companies sell at present. I intend to shut down all Mental 
Health
Wards, and pass on the patients to trained nurses in local surgeries, 
and
would like the money saved to be spent on Health and Education.
 I have found that hypnotists have the ability to undo all this good, 
and
the patient is left back at the mental health problem state. Because 
this
can be foreseen, the patient can be asked to remember as vividly as 
possible
how much they like hypnotists three times, each time stunning the 
patient so
that they will not get your good work reversed at a later date.
 It could well be that this method could reverse a criminal's 
interest in
crime, but this has not been proven by me.
 I trust that The European Union will take the opportunity to 
evaluate the
Kadir-Buxton as well as individual member states, in order to push 
member
states into using my invention extensively. Feel free to build a 
website
with your results on.
 In order to increase the use of the Kadir-Buxton Method around the 
globe I
am encouraging individuals to build their own websites outlining my
invention and the results they have achieved with it. My own website 
can be
seen at: http://website.lineone.net/~kadir-buxton/ . I apologize in 
advance
for the quality of my website, I am an inventor rather than a 
computer whizz



kid!

Yours faithfully

Andrew Paul Kadir-Buxton
         'Red Rose Andy'

The President of the
Anti-Political Assassination Campaign
and the Mass Party Campaign

The President of
and the Mass Party Campaign
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